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FYI
Child Care Services

The Department of Early Education and Care (EEC) (formerly the
Office of Child Care Services (OCCS)) has increased the number of
child-care slots available to homeless EA families.  EA families
who need childcare services should be referred to the CCR&Rs.
Follow the procedures in Field Operations Memo 2004-21 for
referring the family to the CCR&R or modifying an existing
childcare authorization.

FYI
The Entry Level Employee Competency Training
(ELECT) Program

The Massachusetts League of Community Health Centers (MLCHC)
is conducting a training program called: “Entry Level Employee
Competency Training” or “ELECT” (located in Boston at 40 Court
Street). TAOs may have already received information about the
ELECT Program from MLCHC. Since the training program has
already started and is full, no further referrals should be made.
Funding exists for the current training cycle only.
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FYI
Changes to Policy Online

This month you will see the following changes to Policy Online.

The Former Davis Square TAO has merged with the Revere TAO.
The following tables have been updated to reflect this change.

Related Systems Information:
- BB Options

Financial History Report Codes

- Reference Documentation
TAO Information Listing

Service Area Listing by Transitional Assistance Office

Service Area Listing by City/Town


